CAMP RIDGECREST for Boys

"God, give us hills to climb and strength to climb them"

RIDGECREST
NORTH CAPOLINA
KENNETH BRYANT
DIRECTOR
WILLARD K. WEEKS
MANAGER

Ridgecrest, N. C. February, 1964



Dear Friends:

Ken Bryant replaces Wayne Chastain as the Director of Camp Ridgecrest for Boys. Mr. Chastain is being transferred to another department of the Sunday School Board of the Southern Baptist Convention.

Mr. Bryant was a camper at Camp Ridgecrest for three summers. Later he served on the staff in 1954 and 1955. Also, he has served two seasons as the Camp Director of a summer camp. He has had wide experience with young people as the Director of Youth Activities at the First Baptist Church, Asheville, North Carolina.

Mr. Bryant holds the B.A. degree from the University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill, North Carolina; and the B.D. degree from the Southeastern Baptist Theological Seminary, Wake Forest, North Carolina. He was Co-Captain of the track team at the University of North Carolina; Vice President and Treasurer of CHI PSI Social Fraternity; member of the Baptist Student Union and the N. R. O. T. C., Scabbard and Blade. He was President of the Student Body at Southeastern Seminary. Mr. Bryant served for two years as a commissioned officer in the United States Navy.

We are delighted to have Ken Bryant as the new Director of Camp Ridgecrest for Boys.

Sincerely,

Willard K. Weeks